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Dear Parents/Guardians, 

  

On Tuesday, October 1, Guilford County Schools will administer the Preliminary SAT/National Merit 

Scholarship Qualifying Test (PSAT/NMSQT®) to eligible ninth, tenth, and eleventh grade students.  The PSAT/NMSQT 

is cosponsored by the College Board and National Merit Scholarship Corporation (NMSC). On the day of testing, your 

student should come to school on time with a charged Chromebook and bring their chargers with them. A 

bagged lunch will be provided.  

In additional to serving as the entry point to the National Merit Scholarship Program, the PSAT/NMSQT is highly 

relevant to your child’s future success because the test focuses on the skills and knowledge your child has learned in high 

school that will lead to success in college.  Data from the PSAT/NMSQT can also be used to help our school understand 

your child’s potential for success in Advanced Placement (AP) courses, plus data can also be used to qualify for college 

courses if attending an Early Middle College high school.   

To learn more about the PSAT/NMSQT or to see sample questions, visit:  

https://collegereadiness.collegeboard.org/psat-nmsqt-psat-10.   

 

If you have any questions about the test, please contact our school’s PSAT Contact: 

 
PSAT Contact Name: Nuce, Testing Coordinator EMC GTCC High Point 

Email: nucej@gcsnc.com 

Phone: 336-819-4111 

 

https://collegereadiness.collegeboard.org/psat-nmsqt-psat-10

